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Dear Families 

We are incredibly excited to announce that Cumberland Infants and 
Pre-School will be celebrating World Book Day again this year!  

 Children can come to school dressed in their pyjamas, ready to enjoy 
a day of reading themed activities. (Slippers can be brought in book 
bags to wear in the classroom.)  

 Everyone is invited to bring their favourite book to school to 
share with friends. Please make sure these are clearly named!  

 This year everybody can bring one of their favourite small soft 
toy.  

 We are suggesting a £1 donation from each child with all profits 
going to purchasing new home reading and guided reading 
books. Feel free to give more if you can.  

 Most learning will be cancelled for the day so that we can devote our 
time to getting lost in books. 

 The children in Year One and Year Two will also get the 
opportunity to work with children and adults from different year 
groups. 

From 2pm, parents, grandparents or other members of our school 
community are invited to join us in the playground to share books with 
the children. Please come with a great book (and a blanket) to share with 
a group of children – pyjamas optional! Please wait at the black gates on 
Methuen Road.  

http://www.cumberland.portsmouth.sch.uk/


Safe                    Healthy                Achieving              Partners                   Enjoying 

As we are excited to be fundraising for books to encourage a love of 
reading, we will be selling hot chocolate and cakes for you and your 
children to enjoy. These will be sold on a ‘give what you can’ basis as 
we know that times are tight for some.    

If you can help by sending in any cakes (please attach a list of 
ingredients but strictly no nuts) and send them in with your child 
on Thursday 2nd March or Friday 3rd March. 

Please note that we will be celebrating World Book 

Day on Friday 3rd  March (not Thursday 2nd).  
 

If you would like to help with setting up or serving food and drinks on the 

day, please complete the Google form.  

 

 

 


